
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

Glinsk N.S. 
 

13th February 2017 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The following is the agreed report of the Board of Management following a meeting on the 8th 

February 2017. 

 

Agreed Report 

 

 The board of management received the W.S.E. inspection draft report for school response 

from the Inspectorate. The board acknowledged the very positive report and 

congratulated all the school community involved in the whole school evaluation. The 

final draft will be available to all families when received from the Inspectorate. 

 

 The board reviewed the voluntary family contribution based on per pupil attending the 

school for 2016 - 2017. This voluntary contribution goes directly towards the cost of 

providing transport to swimming lessons beginning in March, tin-whistle lessons, and 

resources & materials for the Áistear programme for pupils. The voluntary family 

contribution amounts are as follows: 

 1 pupil attending school - €60 per year (or €20 per term) 

 2 pupils attending school - €120 per year (or €40 per term) 

 Maximum for 3 or more pupils attending - €150 per year (or €50 per term) 

 

 The board extends congratulations to the U13 quiz team on their success in the recent 

Credit Union Quiz. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

___________________________ 

Secretary to the B.O.M. 
 

Scoil Náisiúnta Ghlinsce 

Glinsk, 

Via Castlerea, 

Co. Galway 

Phone: 094-9655257 

E-mail: glinskschool@gmail.com 

www.glinskns.ie 

Twitter : @Glinsk_NS 
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